
We’d like to take a moment to reflect on 2022 at Brewery 99.  
Here are some Brewery 99 Highlights. Happy Holidays & Cheers friends!

 In the brewhouse, the crew worked hard to brew over 150 batches of
beer, hitting batch 700 in November. In the taproom we've sold over

26,000 pints of beer. The top seller being the Tasty Pants Lager.
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Construction of the new
Taproom began in June.  As

of December 1: the
concrete slab is poured,
the parking lot as been

redone, the walls are up,
roof is on,  the

plumbing/HVAC/electric
are almost complete. The

doors, awnings, and siding
will be here soon.  Our

estimated opening is early
2023.  Thank you for going

on this journey with us!









DECEMBER CALENDAR
We're open limited hours on NYE from 4:00-8:00(ish). Come
by to have a 99 Beer on the way to your NYE party or dinner.

We are right on the way to Downtown New Bern and we
would love to see you and share a cheers to celebrate the

end of 2022 and the beginning of 2023!











2022 CONTINUED

CHEERS & BEERS

Want to see something in our Newsletter? Send us a message on our Social Media Platforms
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December 3 & 9: Marie’s Kitchen and Catering
December 10: All About Churros, Santacon
December 16: LIVE MUSIC with the Mad Fiddler 
December 17: Bokanina’s Pacific Island Fusion
December 23: CLOSED, Christmas Eve
December 24: CLOSED, Christmas Day
December 31: NYE Cheers & Beers! with A’Lissa, 4-8 pm
January 1: CLOSED, Happy New Year!

**Every Thursday is CSA Pick-up day
**Stay up-to-date with our social calendar by visiting our
social media platforms & website for more information

 A’Lissa and Danielle went to Charlotte to
participate in the 4th Annual Pink Boots Biere

de Femme Beer Festival hosted by NODA
Brewing Company. They took the Tasty Pants
Lager and the Blueberry Coastalina Mist Hard
Seltzer and came back with a new love of beer
festivals in the rain and lots of great stories. 




We joined Shortway
Brewing Company in

Trenton to brew the 99
Ways Imperial Pilsner,
a collaboration beer in
honor of NC Craft Beer

month.



 We hosted our first
Friendsgiving Chili Cook Off.
There were 11 chilis entered
and it was devoured in less

than an hour.  We had a blast
and look forward to doing
this again. Pictured are the

chili cook off winners: 
Chris Hill, Stephanie Skel

(represented by her brother
Hunter), and Paul

Nonemaker



During the Pollock
Street Block Party,
we hosted a slow

bike race and bike
parade to raise

money for Habitat
for Humanity.

In February our favorite ball
obsessed member of the

brew crew joined us. Barley.
She's sweet, friendly, and

loves to chase a tennis ball.
You have a good chance of

meeting her when you come
to the Taproom. 

Gift Cards
Available


